
 
 

Manufactured Housing & Building Division Training Opportunity 
 

ADOH Installer Licensees and Stakeholders: 
 
As a result of the COVID-19 pandemic and limited training opportunities, the Arizona 
Department of Housing is pleased to announce a series of upcoming remote training sessions 
geared especially toward the installation of manufactured homes. The Installer Inspection 
Guideline Training via Zoom will cover the basics of how the Arizona Department of Housing 
views the inspection process. This course will be interactive and will have Inspection 
Management on the call and is being offered at NO COST. The department encourages 
participation from our licensed installers as the purpose of this training is to heighten 
consistency among the industry. 
 
Training sessions will held via Zoom on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday throughout the 
month of May. 
 
To register to attend one the sessions, please send an email to: mh.training@azhousing.gov  
Your email must state the following: 

• Name of your organization 
• ADOH license number 
• Phone Number 
• Day you prefer to attend 

Please note the deadline register for this training is April 30, 2021. 
 
If unable to attend or interested in attending other approved training options please click the 
following link: 
https://housing.az.gov/manufactured-housing/installation-training  

https://housing.az.gov/manufactured-housing/installation-training

